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Year 6 End of Year Arrangements – 2024 – CHANGE TO SHOW DATE 

 

Dear Families, 

Please find below an outline of our end of year 6 arrangements including key dates for your diary.   

Transition 
Over the coming weeks, staff from secondary school will be coming into to speak to staff in year 6 to ensure 
that your child’s transition to their new school is as smooth as possible.  Transition day is due to take place 
on Wednesday 3rd July – your child’s prospective school will be in contact about the arrangements for 
this day.  Emma from Wirral’s Mental Health Support Team will running a parental workshop on Monday 
10th June – this will be taking place from 9.00am in the school hall and will finish no later than 10.30am. 
 
Fiver challenge 
Children are working hard on their business ideas as part of the Young Enterprise ‘Fiver Challenge’ 
programme. The profits raised will help fund the year 6 prom.  Children will be selling their products at stalls 
after school on Thursday 20th June.  I will be sending out a survey to check if children can stay in school 
up to the later time of 4.00pm on this day. 
 
 This year, we will be holding a Dragon’s Den style event where the children will pitch their ideas to a panel.  
To make this extra special, we are holding the event at the Wallaseyan’s club. This will take place for the 
children on Monday 10th June. Children will be back in school for the end of the day.  We will be working 
with the children on speaking confidently about their business, profits and marketing. To help prepare them 
for being in front of the Dragon’s, we will be encouraging children to come in dressed in smart clothes. We 
will be give the payments out to children on Tuesday 11th June. 
 
End of year show – **amended date** Monday 15th July  
The show will now be performed on Monday 15th July at 4.30pm.  The children are really excited and are 
enjoying learning the songs and their lines.  We will contact you nearer the time for details about costumes 
and tickets.  We will keep costumes as simple as possible. 
 
Celebrations  
 
- We will be holding a prom for the year 6s this year on Monday 22nd July at 6.00pm – 7.30PM – this 
will be funded by the profits the children raise during the Fiver Challenge and the PTA 
- We are welcoming you in for a final year 6 assembly to celebrate your child’s time at Mount Primary on 
Tuesday 23rd July at 10.00am 
- Children can bring in a school shirt for their friends and staff to sign over the last few days  
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Kind regards 
 
Mrs Stones and Mr Ryan 

 

 

End of year 6 - dates for the diary 
 
Monday 10th June 9.00am – Parent workshop – transition  
Monday 10th June 1.30pm – Dragons’ Den event 
Thursday 20th June – Fiver Challenge market place (after school until 4pm) 
Wednesday 3rd July – Transition Day 
Monday 15th July 4.30 – End of year show 
Monday 22nd July 6.00 – 7.30 – Prom night 
Tuesday 23rd July 10.00 – 11.00 – Leavers’ assembly  
Tuesday 23rd July – Party day and end of school term 


